
 

 

Hello and welcome back to all of our parents and carers. We hope you have all had a merry Christmas 

and a happy new year. Here is a breakdown of what the children will be learning this half term. 

                                                  

 

 

 

                                 

  

 

In English, the children will be 

budding journalists and learning to 

write their own newspaper report. 

In maths this term, the children will 

be continuing their knowledge of 

shapes and learning about 

symmetry and patterns. They will 

also be building their knowledge of 

subtraction. 

The children will be going back in 

time and learning about how the 

ancient Greeks lived in our history 

lessons. 

In science, the children will be 

looking at different types of forces 

and conducting experiments to test 

the effectiveness of each type. 

Our RE topic this term will be Islam 

and our children will learn more 

about how Muslims live by their 

religion. 

In music, the children will be 

researching different video game 

themes and will be working towards 

creating their own video game theme 

tune. 

Just a reminder that PE is still on a Tuesday morning so remember to bring in PE 

kits for this.  

We will also use the Forest School area on a Friday whenever the opportunity is 

available. So please bring in wellies and clothes you don’t mind getting muddy. 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns then please feel free to get in 

touch. 

Team Cedar: Dave, Emily and Chloe 


